
December 12, 2022

for OPEIU Local 8 members at Providence Regional Medical Center Everett

Credit Experience Survey
As you saw in the OPEIU Local 8 newsletter sent on Thursday, December 8, our Union
recently reached a settlement Agreement with PRMCE regarding credit for experience for
all Health Unit Coordinators, Health Unit Coordinator Certified Nursing Assistants, and
Nurse Assistant Certified members at PRMCE. Please review this Letter of Understanding
(LOU) for details of that settlement.

Also, please fill out this survey to document your years of experience, as there will be an
appeals process if you think you were not credited properly for your years of experience
upon hire.

You have thirty (30) days to submit this appeal in your survey.  The deadline to complete
this survey is January 4, 2023 as there is a 30 day window to submit an appeal. Any
survey received after that date will be considered invalid. 

Your OPEIU Local 8 Representatives
Ida Kovacic: ida@opeiu8.org 206-441-8880 ext. 117
Patrick Pedersen: patrick@opeiu8.org 206-441-8880 ext. 121
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